
 

Caterpillars learning  

We have been learning all about transport. We 

have been talking about vehicles which are on the road, the 

water and others which are up in the air. We’ve been singing  

the wheels on the bus, row, row your boat and, of course, 

sleeping bunnies is still our favourite action 

song! We are learning about how to stay safe 

when we are outside, holding an adult’s hand 

when we walk, and crossing the road safely.                                          

Diary date!  

Sporty stay and 

play will be on  

Friday 16th May 

(weather         

permitting)  

 at 10.45am or 

2.45pm.  

Butterflies learning  

In Butterflies class we are learning about different 

jobs and people in our community. We’ve already had one visit 

from the Fire service (for the morning group) and have more 

exciting visitors coming up. We have been trying out different 

jobs, including hairdressers, builders, doctors, vets, fire fight-

ers and shopkeepers.  

We’ve been busy in the wildlife area too; planting 

potatoes, carrots and lots of other seeds. Peep 

over the fence to see our success so far!                                 

 

May 

Superstars!  

 

Melania  - making so many friends!

Brilianna and Yanis  - settling into 

Butterflies class so well  

Erica  - joining in so many activities  

Felix and David  - enjoying football 

with Coach Fin  

Domingos  - enjoying so many 

books. 

Superstars!  

We are proud of you all.  

 

May 2025 

Could you give some time to  

support our school? We have a  

vacancy for a Parent governor if you have 

some time you could spare.  

Welcome to our 
school: 

Aislhyn  

Archie 

David 

Oscar 

Ama 

Noah 

Elena 

Airhon 

Dima  

 

Do you have a toddler waiting to start? 

‘Toddler time ‘is running again each Friday 

morning in June from 10-11am. 

To reserve a place email  

admin@westminster.cheshire.sch.uk.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


